
ROTARY SCOOP

One

August 30th, 2012

Fellow Rotarians,

This week's meeting 
will focus on how we 
plan to give away our 
money and our time 
in the next 10 
months.  Please try to 
attend.  It's an 
important Club 
Assembly.   

There really is a Club 
Assembly this week.  
Come prepared to talk 
about our priorities 
for the coming year, 
including youth, 
international, and 
community service 
projects.  Thanks.

President 
Rick Phelps

house-building projects in rural Mexico. Dan said this 
year’s building effort that our Rotary Club is involved 

group will drive separately down to a California town 
near the border, spending Friday night there. Saturday 

safe the Corazon projects are. No Corazon volunteer 
has ever been injured or victimized by crime while in 

house in a day. There will be lots of volunteers and it 
is a very basic house without electricity or plumbing. 
The family who is to get the house helps out. Dan is 

Saturday night for a victory dinner. Be sure to get in 

PROGRAM 
August 23rd
Stacie Corless

Today’s program was put on by the Mammoth Mountain Community 
Foundation(MMCF). In contrast to the Mammoth Lakes Foundation that 
supports the arts, MMCF supports K-12 education athletics including the 
Mammoth Mountain (MM) ski and snowboard teams and MUSD’s school 
PE program. 
Formed in 2009-10, MMCF brings a significant amount of money into the 
schools to support winter sports. They sponsor a center for excellence to 
support young athletes. Their biggest fundraiser is the Mammoth 
Invitational. Next year it will be held from April 11th through the 14th and 
will feature coaches from the U.S. Ski team and Olympic snowboarders.
Last year MMCF netted $300,000. Part of their money comes from a $1 
donation from MM for each night’s lodging at various MM-owned hotels, 
condos and other rental properties. Money from each ski ticket sold and 
$1000 from each Black Pass are also funneled to MMCF. 
MMCF sponsors an independent learning center for Olympic-class athletes 
where they can study and either board or ski. This is free for Mammoth 
locals, but the learning center charges tuition for out-of-area youth. MMCF 
is in the process of moving into the newly renovated Slopeside Center 

UPCOMING PROGRAMS

AUG 30th" Club Assembly
" "
SEPT 06th" Megan Hunewill, 
" " Happenings at the Hunewill Ranch

http://www.mammothlakesrotaryclub.org/

http://www.mammothlakesrotaryclub.org
http://www.mammothlakesrotaryclub.org


AUGUST

BIRTHDAYS

William Michael  3rd

Dan Watson  3rd

Rick Phelps  19th

Bill Taylor  22nd

ANNIVERSARIES

Tony & Sheryl Taylor  1st

Gary & Barbara Boyd  10th

Neil & Ase McCarroll  5th

Marshall & Grace Rudolph  22nd

MHS Interact Club brought books to first meeting to 
donate to Special Ed class.  One of our previous MHS 
students is now teaching Special Ed and needed our 
help.   She is trying to put together a library for her 
students.  What a great way to start off the year.

The Interact Club plans to contribute once a month 
to Community, Children, or International projects.

They meet each Monday to develop skills to become 
better citizens and future leaders.

Mia reminded members to sign us for the 
Mammoth Foundation Golf Tournament on 
Sept. 9th.  President Rick wants to challenge 
teams to wager a bet and the highest scoring 
team pays a $100 donation to the 
Foundation in Rotary’s name.  ANY TAKERS?

JOINT MEETING WITH SUNRISE ROTARY, 
NOON ROTARY AND LIONS CLUB

August 30th at 5:30
TALLUS - HOUSE 4

Tallus will give us a brief presentation on the 
renaissance of Tallus and serve light hors d’oeuvres, 
beer, wine, water, juice and soda.  It should be fun.

Please plan to attend and RSVP so Tallus can get a 
good count.

Here is the link:  http://tallus.com/

Make ups will be offered for attendance.

http://tallus.com
http://tallus.com

